
Interested in playing? Click here to see updates from Kernersville Parks and Recreation!  

 

 

2024 Kernersville Parks and Recreation Coed Softball Post-Season Write-Up 
Written by Brandon Bullins 

Kernersville, N.C. – Kernersville Parks and Recreation opened it’s 2024 Fall Coed Softball 

season on August 22nd. The Coed season included four teams that squared off in 

multiple matchups throughout the season, all being hosted at the Ivey Redmon Sports 

Complex in Kernersville. 

Two teams battled for the top spot throughout the year, AWC and Caught Looking. Both 

squads started off hot, and that did not slow down as the season progressed. Caught 

Looking and AWC had a great matchup early on in the season, where Caught Looking, 

led by team captain Sonny Marroquin, bested AWC 12 to 10. AWC flipped the script for 

the rest of year, as AWC went on a 4-0 winning spree against Caught Looking in the rest 

of their matches. 

That is not to be overlooked by Hit Happens and TarDevils, as both of those teams 

feuded on the field as well. Hit Happens, led by Katie Cockerham, had the upper hand 

against the TarDevils in all but one of their competitions. The TarDevils, captained by 

Lance Pickeral, put up an impressive 15 runs in the matchup between Hit Happens on 

September 19th, but it wasn’t enough as Hit Happens won by 2 runs, 17 to 15. 

The season was originally planned to be completed on October 17th, however it was 

delayed a week, due to Hurricane Helene. The last day of the season was held on 

October 24th, with a single- elimination tournament. The first game of the night was Hit 

Happens versus Caught Looking. Hit Happens had high hopes to defeat the 2nd seeded 

Caught Looking team, but fell short a single run, with a final score of 12 to 11. 

The rest of the night was AWC proving why they deserved to be the #1 seed. They held 

both of their opponents to a combined 3 runs between two games. AWC, supervised by 

team captain Lamar Sanders, took home the crown in the tournament and the regular 

season. 

Kernersville Parks and Recreation plans to host a Spring Coed Softball season, beginning 

in March of 2025. 

Click here to view scores from the 2024 Fall Coed Season. 

https://kvparks.com/adult-athletics/softball
https://www.usa.gov/hurricane-helene
https://kvparks.com/adult-athletics/softball/coed-league/

